
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 24 -  Friday 25th March  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am thrilled to be back in school this week, as I know are the staff members and children that were absent last 

week.  Thank  you for your good wishes and support, it is much appreciated.   

It has been beautiful this week and the children have loved playing on the field, long may it continue.  We are 

really making strides forward in our outdoor learning environments and very grateful to Katie and Mr  

Turnham for leading a super outdoor day for Class 2. 

I am really pleased to be able to invite you all into school to meet with me and hear about our plans for  

September and the exciting learning opportunities that will take place.  It will be a chance for you to finally 

hear my vision for Warbstow and ask any questions that you  may have.  Myself and Mr Turnham are really 

looking forward to meeting you then.  We will also serve tea and cake, all the more reason to come along!

Parents Consultation—Tuesday 5th April 2.30pm in the Community Hall. 

We have a busy few weeks in store moving towards the Easter break, we look forward to it being back to the 

Warbstow normal.  Keep an eye of facebook and twitter for photo news of the children’s days at school. 

Wishing you a lovely, sunny weekend. 

Mrs Bancroft 

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 

Parents’ Evenings—Tuesday 29th March and Wednesday 30th March 

Parents’ evening consultations will be conducted via phone. Appointment slots can now be booked via Arbor 

with a member of your child’s teaching team. Unless siblings are in the same class please do not book back to 

back appointment times.  

Parking 

It has been brought to our attention that cars are being parked on the pavement and blocking drives in  

Knapmedown and this is preventing local residents assessing their properties easily at school drop off and 

 collection. We’d appreciate your cooperation and ask you to park at the Community Hall.  

Afterschool Clubs 

Sports hall athletics and story club will be cancelled for the rest of this term. SATs booster, choir and Plymouth 

Argyle football will continue as normal. Watch this space for some new clubs after Easter.  



Dates 

29 March 22—Parents Evening 

30 March 22—Parents Evening 

5 April 22—Parents’ consultation—2.30pm 

6 April 22—Warbstow Fun Run 

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

Warbstow’s Fun Run—Wednesday 6th April 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a Fun Run for all the children to take part in on  

Wednesday 6th April. Please make sure PE kits including spare socks are in school every day.  

Bags2School 

Thank you for all the donations towards Bag2School, we raised £76 for school funds and the clothing donat-

ed will be sorted and send to the Eastern countries.   

Swimming 

Children in the top group of swimming need to bring in shorts and t-shirt on Wednesday for lifesaving.  

Lunches 

Please ensure all lunches for next week are ordered by Sunday 27th March  

Job Opportunity 

JOB ALERT! If you are multi-skilled, have a ‘can do’ attitude and are looking for a new challenge, then the 

Aspire Academy Trust is currently recruiting SITE MANAGERS across the Trust. Aspire is a family-friendly em-

ployer and offers a competitive salary and clear career progression paths. Full or part time positions are 

available, and apprenticeships will also be considered. For an informal chat about the roles available, or to 

arrange a visit to an Aspire academy, please contact the Estates Manager Alastair on 07769 200049 or Es-

tates Administrator Natasha on 07759 851076. Alternatively, send an email to alastair.sneddon@iaspire.net.  


